
Submitter: Maria Hatcliffe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This is an unnecessary change to voting requirements and I view this as an 

obstruction to making voting easy and accessible. Oregon is a leader in having mail 

in voting available to all which makes voting so easy for anyone who might otherwise 

have difficulty getting to a polling place. This piece of legislation takes us backwards. 

Please do not allow such a regressive measure to move forward. Nobody benefits. 


